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Comments: At first I was excited to hear about opportunites for backcountry huts... but then I realized they would

all be run by private entities. The idea that certain huts would be pay for play only by 4 organizations within our

public lands doesn't sit well with me.  Is there any way for public use, it appears not. If not, I stringently oppose

private only huts. 

 

I worry about resource damage and waste management. 

 

How will conflicts between different user groups like snowmobiles, backcountry skiiers and snowshoers (like me)

be managed? I also dislike knowing that access will be paid by sno-park fees by users who appear to not be able

to use these huts.  


